
Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Faridkot 

18.07.2025 

NOTICE 

 

Subject :  Notice regarding surrender of 1
st

 Round Punjab State PG MDS seat under NEET 

MDS-2025. 

 Keeping in view that the final result of All India PG MDS Counselling of 2nd Round that 
is to be declared today i.e. 18.07.2025, is still not declared by MCC, the date for 
surrender of seat with free exit is hereby extended upto 19.07.2025 by 04.00 PM  
No further request for extension in date for surrender of seat will be 
entertained. Candidates will have to report to the respective college/institute for 
surrender of seat. The application received in this office through email/by post will not 
be entertained. 

Registrar 


